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Year 5 Projects 2019 

 

Dear Year 5 children 
 
As an extended homework task, you are asked to produce a project on a theme or topic that interests you. 
 
Previous project titles have been: 
 

 Hilbre Island 

 Various hobbies 

 Famous people 

 Family history 

 Favourite authors 

 Environmental/ Eco Friendly themes 

 Lego 
The list is endless and depends on what you are interested in. 

 
Once you have decided on your project you need to gather information.  You could visit the library, use the 
internet (with permission), interview people or write letters asking for information on your chosen project. 
 
The finished topic must be in your own words and you can decide how you want to present it e.g. hand-written, 
word processed. 
 
The design and layout of your project is up to you, but it should be presented as neatly and attractively as possible.  
It should be illustrated (using pictures, drawings, cut-outs) and should have contents at the beginning.  It should 
have a bibliography at the end to show what books/websites/sources of information you have used.  It should be 
about 6 pages long but no more than 10. 
 
Your project should be brought back into school during the week beginning Monday 15th April. 

 
The projects will be displayed for everyone to see and there will be prizes for the best ones. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
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